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State of Florida

Public Serpice Commission
-M-E-M-O-R-A-N-D-U-M-

DATE: Septeniber 18, 2002

TO: Division of the Commission Clerk and Adiinistrative Services

FROM: Office of the General Counsel (Gervasi)

RE: Docket No. 020640-SU - Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Lee
County by Gistro, Inc.

Please file the attached letter facsimile dated September 16, 2002, in the docket file for
the above—referencec} docket.

RG/dm

cc: Division.of Economic Regulation (Brady, Redemann)
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‘NOTE: The information edtta'mdd in this transmission 1is privileged and
confidential and intended for 'the use of the person/s listed abova. Upon
receiving this information- and not being the intended recipient you are
solely responsible for dolwor'lna this information to the intended recipient.

disclosure. or distribution of this information is

Unauthorized copying,
The intended receiver is requested

strictly prohibited.
to destroy this information after neaed has been fulfilled.

this information in error, plesse notify us immediately by telephone to
arrange for return of the document/s. Telephone: 941-772-1333 -
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Rbosa, Sutton, Burandt, Adamski & Rolang, LLP

Attorneys and Counselors at Law

. )
Richard V.S, Roosa : 1714 Cape Coral Parkway Bast Telephone: (239) 542-4733
Larry D. Sutton , | Cape Coral, Florida 33904
Robert B. Burandt

Robert C. Adamski
Ty G. Roland

Facsimile: (239) 542-9203

September 4, 2002

Terry and Jeanie Kyle
11641 Forest Mere. Drive
Bonita Springs, FL 34135

RE:  Gistro, Inc. -

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Kyle:

In followup to our prior letter regarding disconnection of your sewer service, please be advised that
we are in discussions with Bonita Springs Utilities and are willing to offer another 30-day extension.
However, in the meantime you need to seek your remedies against the parties you feel responsible
for the failure to disclose that these connections were dope illegally and without the authority of my
client Gistro, Inc.

If you have any questions or comments, please have your attorney contact my office.

Sincerely yours,

—_-—_H\N

Robert B. Burandt

RBB/bh
¢e: client



